
 

 

 
 
November 21, 2016 

 
 
 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
 
 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
   
Effective January 2, 2017 ClarkDietrich Building Systems will implement a 10% price 
increase, in all markets, on all metal framing products including our lath and plaster 
products.   
 
Our escalation schedule will be amended immediately as follows:  

 January 2, 2017: 10%.  

 April 1, 2017:   5% 

 Escalators are subject to change at any time.  
 
ClarkDietrich will continue to honor all existing quotes in accordance with our current job 
quoting policy. A copy of our policy can be found on our ClarkDietrich website at  
www.clarkdietrich.com/support-tools/sales-forms.  
 
Revised price sheets reflecting this increase will be issued in mid-December. If you have 
any questions, please contact your local Sales Representative.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
ClarkDietrich Building Systems 

 
 
 
 
9100 Centre Pointe Dr.  
Suite 210  
West Chester, OH 45069  
P 513.870.1100  
F 513.870.1300  
clarkdietrich.com  
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